Freedom of Information Act 2000 – procurement
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I am conducting research for my MBA which is being produced for the Local Government Association to support their Strategic Supplier Management project which aims to help councils reduce procurement spend and has a number of objectives that would be enhanced by the availability of more detailed data on what local government is procuring. 
My MBA project is researching procurement data as a sector wide challenge for Local Government. The research aims to identify options that will aid the development of data gathering, analytics and intelligence to enhance Local government procurement capabilities that may benefit all the sector including your organisation. 

This questionnaire is designed to be quick and easy to complete with multiple choice answers and should be treated by your organisation as a Freedom of Information request and responded to within 20 days. 

Answer:

Please see the attached completed questionnaire.

Please note, Qs 13, 17 and 19, are not answered as they are out of the scope of the Freedom of Information Act. 
The Freedom of Information Act gives you the right to access recorded information held by public sector organisations. To provide a statement is to create new information and therefore does not fall under the remit of the Act.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


